
Reception Imaginative Learning Project  

In our ‘Starry Night’ project, we will           
explore the difference between the world at 

night time compared with daytime. 

We will find out about nocturnal animals and 
how they find food when it is dark. 

We will learn about people who work at night and different jobs that people do when we 
are asleep. We will discuss our bedtime routines such as cleaning teeth and the            
importance of a good nights sleep.  

If any parents who work nights or have contacts in related occupations and would like to 
come and talk to the class about their work, then you would be very welcome. 

 

We will explore the night sky 
and find out about the Moon and 
stars. 

Alongside ‘Starry Night’ we will be exploring our ‘Winter Wonderland’, seasonal changes that 
happen during winter. We will find out about the different weather associated with the    
winter season and explore changes that happens to water as it freezes. We will be recording 
the daily weather and comparing the weather in other parts of the world. 

 

Phonics and maths will continue to be part of our daily routine and our PE day will    
continue to be on a Wednesday. If you have any questions about your child’s learning 
please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Hugill and the Reception team. 


